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FROM THE EDITOR

NOTES FROM THE SEPTEMBER MEETING

We have four club offices, President, Vice President, Treasurer, and Secretary. Club 
officers serve a two year term, and each year two of the four officers are up for 
re-election. This year we vote for our Vice President and Treasurer. October is the 
month for nominations. Our current Vice President  and Treasurer are Greg Schock and 
Vic Pugarelli. Greg will be running for re-election. Vic will not. If you are interested in 
either of these offices, or you know of a member who may be interested, please show up 
at the October club meeting and put in a nomination. Elections will be held at the 
November meeting on Election Day in the US, November 5.
 
New Hobby Shop

Tom asked me to let everyone know that there is a new hobby shop in the Dover Mall. 
HobbyTown recently moved to the Dover Mall and is larger than ever. Tom recommends 
it. If you live or shop near Dover, why not stop by?

Swap Meet

The club Swap Meet/Auction will be held on Saturday, November 16, 2019 at the 
Newark Senior Center. Doors will open at 8:00 for setup and at 8:30 for the general 
public. Tables cost $15 and general admission fee is $5. There will be a raffle and a 
50/50. 

The meeting was held at the Newark Senior Center

Annual membership/Dues

• The membership dues increase was brought to the table for that past meetings since 
Spring of 2019.  This was due to the low membership count of less than 100. 

• The current membership id 131 members
• This increase is no longer on the table due to our size.  Everyone keep spreading the 

good words about our club.
• Heli’s Over Delaware

• We are searching for a new CD
• The event went very well
• Contact Fred if you can help with that

Flea Market

• Tom DiCuirci and Greg Shock are running this years event
•  An independent email will be sent about this.

A proposal was brought to the table about mowing 

• Purchasing a new mower and possibly doing it ourselves
• A bigger mower to handle the filed quicker.
• There were many ideas and some members stated they had some leads about a

mower that was for sale.

Annual Picnic

• This year’s picnic was an outstanding success!
• Thank to all who came and participated 

A club member is part of the University of Delaware Drone School

• He asked if he could give demonstrations to his group.  He is a paid member/AMA 
member, he would be doing the flying.

• There is no issue with this as long as the member is compliant

Show and Tell

• Mike Dinest had a show and tell, see separate email for pics and narrative request for 
Mike.
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FLEA MARKET
& SWAP MEET
Saturday, November 16, 2019

200 Whitechapel Dr
Newark, DE 19713

• Admission $5
• Table fee $15
• Set up at 8:00 AM
• Doors open to the public at 8:30 AM
• "Impromptu Auction" at the end of the event
• Food by Troop 30
• Raffle prize and 50/50

For more information, email 

Newark Senior Center

info@delawarerc.org



Your Event Here
date xx/xx/xxxx

location

We want to help you promote your club’s next RC event. 
Send your flyer to roger@mcclurgstudios.com and we’ll 
put it in our newsletter. Free. 

roger@mcclurgstudios.com
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